Trestle Board

Alpine Lodge 208 PO Box 208 Clover SC 29710 wm@alpinelodge208.com www.alpinelodge208.com

Brothers of Alpine Lodge 208,

My term in the East is coming to an end and I would like to thank each of you for the opportunity in 2022 to Serve the Membership of Alpine Lodge 208. The Team of Officers for 2022 accomplished many of the goals set forth by the Membership. We worked hard to continue the Traditions and Historical Ideologies of our Lodge, while trying to modernize processes, procedures, budgets, and communications. Our attendance at regular meetings is up but nowhere near what it should be. We grew the membership again in 2022. We are proud to say that we have cultivated a group of young Brothers who are involved in the process and will continue the craft for many years to come. While we are proud of these accomplishments there is still much work to be done. Our 2023 Team of Officers Lead by WM Steve Phillips will your need your regular attendance, input, and support to continue the growth/development of our Lodge in 2023.

As I prepare for the transition to the 2023 team of Officers, I have one final request from the East. To improve the speed and quality of Communications from our team of officers we must first improve our Database of Member Information. We currently have approximately 255 Members and our database has less than 110 email addresses and phone numbers for those members. We need each Member's, Updated mailing address, Phone Numbers(Cell Preferably), email address, and your preferred mode of communication(mail or email, are text messages ok?) you can email this to sec@alpinelodge208.com (preferred), if you have an account on Grand Lodge website(you can update the information there), or you can mail a letter to the Lodge with Updated information. Please get this information submitted as soon as possible.

Fraternally yours, Alex Covington WM 2022